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Princes Highway Corridor 
Upgrade  
Roundabout Upgrades, Mount Gambier 

    

 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from 
Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border, to improve 
long term safety and efficiency for all road users.  

The $190 million Princes Highway Corridor program is jointly 
funded by the Australian (80%) and South Australian (20%) 
governments. 

What’s happening: 
We are upgrading the roundabout at the intersection of Wehl Street 
North and Jubilee Highway West. 

How this affects you: 
Works will commence from Monday 8 January 2024. From this time, 
traffic restrictions will be in place to keep everyone safe. Temporary 
traffic signals and/or traffic controllers will be on site to help manage the 
flow of traffic. 

Northern access to and from Jubilee Highway and Wehl Street 
North will be closed from Monday 5 February 2024 for 
approximately two weeks, weather permitting. Please detour via 
Queens Avenue and Penola Road.  

Southern access to and from Jubilee Highway and Wehl Street North 
will be closed from early March 2024. Advance notice will be provided.  

When closures are in place, detours will be required at all times. All 
local motorists are encouraged to find alternative routes. Please see 
detour map overleaf. Onsite signage will be in place to provide advance 
notice of changes to detour requirements.  

When 

Commencing Monday 
8 January 2024 until early 
April 2024, weather 
permitting. 

Hours of operation 

6:30am – 6pm  
Monday to Saturday 

Where 

Wehl Street North 
roundabout, Jubilee 
Highway West (Princes 
Highway) 
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Pedestrians and cyclists might also need to use a different path during the works; signs will show you 
where to go. During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we'll do our 
best to keep the noise to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is normal during asphalt 
work. 

Heavy Vehicles  
To safely facilitate works at the Wehl Street North roundabout and other sites salong Jubilee Highway 
West. The heavy vehicle detour via O’Leary Road, Pine Hall Avenue and Penola Road will be in place 
until April 2024, weather permitting.  Please see map overleaf. 

Following the completion of the Wehl Street North roundabout, advance notice will be provided of future 
works and associated detours for Heavy Vehicles.  

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/Princes 
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

Temporary Detour Map  
Detour via Queens Avenue and Penola Road  
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Heavy Vehicle Detour Map 
Detour via O’Leary Road, Pine Hall Avenue and Riddoch Highway, Mount Gambier  
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